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RE: Gateshead School Sport Partnership - #INSPIRE Virtual Torch Relay 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

As you'll be very well aware, due to the current restrictions in place, we have been unable to access a range of large-scale sporting events events/festivals which would have afforded a range of opportunities for your child.

Although we remain hopeful that these events will resume in the not too-distant future, we accept that this is still some way off.  Owing to this we have registered to participate in the Gateshead SSP, #INSPIRE Virtual Torch Relay.  This enables us to access a range of supporting resources and be part of something bigger despite the difficult circumstances. 
Launching on Monday 18th March at the Angel of the North, The #INSPIRE Virtual Torch will make its way around 34 Gateshead Schools before completing its journey at the Millennium Bridge on Thursday 25th March.  To find out more please watch the ‘Promo Video’ by clicking here. 

The full torch route can be accessed by clicking here with the Torch set to visit our school on; 

Wednesday 3rd February 
What Does the Torch Visit Mean for Us? 

As part of our schools visit, we will be promoting a series of activities for pupils to get involved with on the day.  Resources have been tailored to enable pupils in school and at home to get involved.  We would therefore ask that pupils are supported to engage with the following: 
1. Torch Design Competition 
2021 is the first year the Gateshead School Sport Partnership (GSSP) have organised a virtual torch relay and hope this is the start of a tradition that will see a virtual torch relay take place each Olympic year. The GSSP team have designed the torch for this year but are asking our pupils to design the torch for the virtual relay in 2024 when the Olympics take place in Paris, France. 
2. Class/Bubble Torch Bearer Applications
To replicate elements of the Olympic Torch Relay, we have been asked to identify 'Virtual Torch Bearers' within each class/bubble.  
3. Physical Activity Challenges
We are challenging our pupils to be as physically active as possible on the day of the visit.
In addition, we would encourage children (and family) to dress as their sporting hero or in their favourite sports kit on the day and share them on Seesaw.

Further details of all the activities will be provided by each class teacher on their ‘Home Learning’ class page on Wednesday 3rd February.

We look forward to a seeing all your engagement with the activities on Seesaw.

Emmaville PE Team
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